Kcampbell.sonoraca@outlook.com

From: Paula M. Daneluk <pmdaneluk@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 06, 2017 1:28 PM

To: 'Kim Campbell'
Subject: FW: Arco Pesce way

----Original Message----

From: Midnite skye [mailto:midniteskye@sbcglobal.net]

Sent: Friday, March 3, 2017 10:33 AM

To: planning@sonoraca.com Subject: Arco Pesce way

Dear Paula,

I am emailing you regarding the repeat proposal from Arco on Pesce Way. Last year as I'm sure you are aware, the residents of Pesce and Stefan Way sent letters against this proposal. After almost a year and not hearing anything, we all had hoped that Mr Singh had decided to respect our neighborhood and either give up or come up with a better plan and after receiving the recent letter apparently not the case.

We as HOMEOWNERS are angry and absolutely sickened that our quality of life is once again up for debate. Mr Singh has the ability to make his plan work without infringing upon our homes and street by using pre existing entrance and exit onto the highway. Understandably this may cause him to invest more money or time and take up the traffic issues with the city and that is not our concern. What obviously is is the fact that he feels he has the right to take away our cul de sac and turn it into a busy thoroughfare for his own greed. Where is our protection as homeowners? I'm truly disappointed with the City of Sonora- we live here, work here, pay property taxes here, raise our children and grandchildren here and spend our money here. Why is it we are being hung out to dry? The city should have taken one look at the proposal and said this will not happen. We will not allow a residential area to be infringed upon - we care about our homeowners. Had any of us wanted to live across from a parking lot or entrance to a fast food restaurant we would have purchased our homes accordingly. A basketball hoop stands tall at the end of our cul de sac.. evidence that there are children and young people that play here. Are we being forced to give up this way of life for a greedy business owner that doesn't give a damn? Maybe Mr Singh should have purchased a better location-downtown? But here it is again - the same proposal as last year. What will our city do for us? What will the people with the power chose to do?

Will you defend us? In closing, let me ask- would you want this on your street? Would you want your quality of life destroyed and your home values to plummet? I pray that this issue doesn't fall on deaf ears.

Regards,

Ron and Jackie Amaro

Sent from my iPhone